LIFESPAN Representative Bulletin notes, February, 2015
Feb. 7/8
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Roe v Wade settled law?

Those who promote abortion claim that the issue of abortion was settled by the Supreme Court 42 years ago.  If so, why did thousands march in Washington DC last month?  Why, if it is simply a medical procedure, do many call it a difficult decision to make and a necessary evil?  The answer is fairly simple.  Abortion destroys a human life and there is something within each of us that recoils at the idea of taking those lives some 300,000 plus a year.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546

Feb 14. 15
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Insurance and Abortion

When the Affordable Care Act was enacted we were told that each state would have at least one plan that did not cover abortion procedures.  The following website is a good one for determining which states have followed that rule. http://obamacareabortion.com/ . For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Feb. 21, 22
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Hockey Night for LIFESPAN

If you enjoy hockey, come on out to the Plymouth Whalers v Oshawa Generals game at the Compuware Arena in Plymouth on March 7th at 7:05pm.  It may not be the Red Wings, but the hockey is no less competitive! The tickets are only $12.00 (also better than the Wings!) and $4.00 of each ticket comes back to LIFESPAN.  For more information, please call the main office, 734-524-0162.

Feb 28, Mar 1
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Baby Showers

Right to Life-LIFESPAN is sponsoring 35 baby showers at area churches to benefit pregnancy help centers.  New and gently used items are gratefully received.  For a shower site near you, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

